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This Week... 
In English we looked at the book ‘Animal 
Post Office’. Inspired by the book, we have 
been writing letters. We have been saying 
our sentences before we write them down 
and have been remembering what a good 
sentence needs, so that others can read it. 

In Maths we have been looking at how to 
count numbers accurately and how to place 
those numbers in order. Some of us have 
been solving mathematical problems by 

applying our knowledge. 

We have also learned some rhymes to help 
with number formation. 
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Next Week.... 
 

In English we will be looking at 
Traditional Tales.  

In Maths we will be continuing to 
look at place value, counting 1 more 
and one less and comparing values. 

 
Dates for your Diary... 

 
Monday 17th September – 3:30pm -  

PTA Meeting – All Welcome 
 

Tuesday 18th September- 6pm - 
Year 1 Welcome Meeting 

A BIG Well Done.... 
to those who have been on 

‘Outstanding’ 3 or more times this 
week! 

Emily, Edward, Freddie, Reilly, Ruby, 
Sofia, and William. 

Please Note 

-Reading books have been given out 
this week.  

- I have sent home a copy of the 
number rhymes to learn at home to 
help support number formation.  

 

 

Certificates and Awards 

 

Curriculum Certificate – 

Edward 

Christian Value Certificate for  

Hope – 

Reilly 

 

If you would like to see what your child is learning in the afternoons please take a look at the Class 1 or Class 2 
newsletters on the school website - http://www.leacofe.lancs.sch.uk/website/classes/1892  


